
Mr Williamson, 
 
With reference to your query regarding the earth bund / retaining works that have been carried out 
at the above site, we have checked with the Designers (Messrs. David Symonds Associates) and they 
have confirmed that the reinforced earth structure, and piled wall beyond, were specifically 
designed to enable the development of the site. Provided excavation on site is no deeper than the 
level shown on their ‘As Built’ drawing no. 214538-S 11 ‘Excavation Limitation Plan’, the proposed 
development will not affect the stability of the retaining structures – see email response from 
Jonathan Symonds to my colleague below. 
 
(We have attached a pdf copy of David Symonds Associates drawing no. 214538-S 11 for your 
information - the site area referred to is cross-hatched and is at the base of the reinforced earth 
bund). 
 
Should the development go ahead, we would expect a Structural Engineer to be able to design 
adequate foundations for the proposed buildings to remain within the depth constraints referred to 
above. 
 
We are currently looking at the amended elevations and hope to have something to you by the end 
of next week, at the latest. 
 
Regards, 
 
Neil 

 
 
 

 
                                A  R  C  H  I  T  E  C  T  U  R  E      D  E  S  I  G  N      D  E  V  E  L  O  P  M  E  N  T      L  i  m  i  t  e  

d 
C a l e d o n i a n   H o u s e,   T a t t o n   S t r e e t,   K n u t s f o r d,   C h e s h i r e.   W A 1 6   6 A G 

e-mail : neil.green@add-knutsford.co.uk       Tel : 0 1 5 6 5    7 5 0 7 7 5 

 
 

mailto:neil.green@add-knutsford.co.uk

